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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

Minor cost increase - General Fund

Any additional costs to the Secretary of State to review uniform legislation  governing notarial practice and to submit 
a recommendation regarding adoption of the uniform law is expected to be minor and can be absorbed within existing 
budgeted resources.
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